
 
NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

 
 
 

To all our members,  
Due to numerous complaints over the last years about the smoke in the Club, the board has made a decision to once again change our policy 
on smoking in the Club. Starting November 8th 2022 Club policy on smoking in the club will be:  
 

• Cigar and pipe smoking is prohibited at all times.  

• Cigarette smoking on Friday & Saturday from 5pm - 10pm is prohibited.  

• Club functions and Ladies Aux. functions will be smoke free. 

• Cigarette smoking on Tuesday - Thursday from 5pm - 9pm is prohibited. 
 
This decision was made in the best interest of the Club and to be fair to all our members.  
NPGC Board of Directors 


